
 

For Immediate Release: May 13, 2019 
 

Chena River SRA shooting range closed for clean-up Saturday 
 
(Fairbanks, AK) – The state shooting range at the Chena River State Recreation Area 
will be closed from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. on Saturday, May 18, to allow volunteers to help 
clean and maintain the facility at Mile 36.4 Chena Hot Springs Road. 
 
A team of volunteers from Corvias, a private construction and maintenance company 
that maintains on-base housing at Eielson Air Force Base, will spend the day cleaning 
and maintaining the range. The volunteers will remove trash, level shooting benches, fill 
in low, wet swampy areas and build a path to the targets. 
 
Alaska State Parks relies on over 400 volunteers each year to help manage and keep 
its parks clean, accessible and safe for all users. For more information on volunteer 
opportunities at a state park near you, visit http://dnr.alaska.gov/parks/vip/index.htm 
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